

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 27 10TH MAY 2024

MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

A Message of Good Luck to our Year 6 superstars! As you gear up for your SATs next week, remember that you've already done the hard work. Believe in yourselves, stay calm, and give it your best shot! Each question is just another chance to show how awesome you are. You've got this! Wishing you all the luck and success in the world. You're ready to shine brightly! Go show those tests who's boss!"

Dear Parents,

As we approach SATs week, I want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude for your unwavering support. Your encouragement, guidance, and understanding have been instrumental in preparing our Year 6 pupils for this important milestone.

Your dedication to their education, whether it's helping with homework, providing a nurturing environment, or simply being a source of love and encouragement, does not go unnoticed. Your role in their journey is invaluable, and we couldn't be more grateful for your partnership.

As our pupils embark on their SATs, I want to reassure you that we are here to support them every step of the way. Together, as a team, we will continue to empower them to reach their full potential and achieve success.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children's education and for being such incredible partners in their academic journey. Your support means the world to us.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 6 SATs – Week beginning 13th May RP Hatton trip – Monday 13th May RS Hatton trip – Tuesday 14th May RMc Hatton trip – Thursday 16th May KS1 SATs meeting – Friday 17th may

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

ATTENDANCE

Our current attendance figure for this week is 95.7% which is really good.

It is really important that your child attends school every day possible. Let's get this number higher! If your child comes every day, they could win a family hamper each half term.

Well done to 6B and 5H with 100% and 6C and 1NK with 99%

If your child's attendance is low, then you will be receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader to find out why and to try and improve their attendance.

A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a week.

SATS WEEK INFORMATION

The KS2 test timetable is as follows:

Date Test

Monday 13 May English grammar, punctuation and spelling

Paper 1: questions Paper 2: spelling

Tuesday 14 May English reading

Wednesday 15 May Mathematics

Paper 1: arithmetic Paper 2: reasoning

Thursday 16 May Mathematics Paper 3: reasoning

8.00am



Breakfast is available each day from 8.00am.

Come in the pedestrian gate (next to the car park) and go in via the office.

All children must be in by 8.30am at the latest.

YEAR 6 SATS NEXT WEEK

You make us proud!

Wishing all our YR6 pupils the very best of luck with the upcoming SATs week! We are all so proud of the resilience, determination and the hard work you have all shown towards your learning!











MAY INTERNET NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.



https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5fc42a28-e9a3-4239-bd63-6de673700161/online-safety-newsletter-may-2024_anglesey-birmingham_30-04-2024.pdf

HOT WEATHER

Hopefully the hot weather will continue beyond this week. If it does, then please send your child into school with sun cream and a hat if required.





CYBERSECURITY QUESTION OF THE WEEK



What is the answer? D, Wi-fi protected Access



Answer next week.

BEDTIME STORY

Remember to tune in to our Youtube channel every Thursday at 6.30pm for a bedtime story. The story this week was told by Miss Elleston. Check it out.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ltQHk6Kxbvc

NURSERY WAITING LIST

Nursery Waiting lists are now open.

For more information about our Nursery, speak to Mrs Uredi.

For application information, speak to Mrs Nisar or Mrs Bhogal in the KS1 office.

Thank you

POLICE VISIT

PC Manns paid a visit to year 3 and year 4 this week for an assembly on Stranger Danger.

PC Manns said the children were very engaged and asked some very well thought-out questions!

YEAR 5 DEBATING TEAM

On Friday 3rd May took we took 6, YR5 children to King Edwards Edgbaston to take part in a debating competition against another school.

After introductions and a few warm up games, the format of the session was explained by the King Edwards pupils – who were lower 6th and debating competition finalists themselves!

The competition involved 2 pupils as a team from each school putting forward either a proposition or opposition on the subject of "why we should have 3-day weekends all the time".

Each team of 2 had at least 1 coach from the King Edwards pupils' group to support and guide them through such things as: main points, short positive statements, presentation and where to look etc.

They then split then into 3 rooms. The debates began with one team presenting the proposition with the other then presenting their opposition. Each team was judged by a King Edwards pupil who had not been involved in the coaching of that particular group.

After all the arguments had been heard, the pupils were back into the one room whilst the scores were collated.



The tutors and the pupils of King Edwards thanked the schools for coming and were very complimentary of the level of conduct and debating performances.

The results were outstanding for Anglesey!

Not only did all of our children win their respective debating sessions, a clean sweep, 2 of them also one won speaker of the session!

Certificates, medals and badges were awarded to a background of applause.

Well done Anglesey – Outstanding performance – proud to be associated with this level of

performance

Mr Baughan

YEAR 2 DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY

Year 2 have been safely chopping, cutting and slicing different types of fruit and vegetables.







LOCAL INCIDENT

Just to make you aware, yesterday there was a police incident on Wills Street near George Park. A fight erupted between 'groups with weapons'. Stay alert over the weekend and stay safe.

